
1st Andrew Schrader 
 Kevin Sullivan 
2nd Jason Ellis 
3rd Charles Marlow 
 Ann Seyfarth 
5th William Carroll 
 Robert Seymour 
6th Brian Langdon 
7th John Furnia 
 Stephen Perry 
8th Thomas Cardinal 
 Jeffrey Spinner 
9th Alexander Capasso 
 Paul Marlow 
10th Jo Ann Allen 
 Dr. Rajiv Shah 
 Stanley Tulip 
11th Terry Fullum 
12th James Stone 
14th Franz Frederick 
 Jeannine Hutchins 
 Edward Legacy 
16th Daniel McCarthy 
17th Van Langlois 
 Joey Santamoor 
 Carl Seyfarth, Jr. 
 Brian Trippany 
19th Wayne Duso 
 Robert Willett 
20th Douglas Bow 
21st Daniel Bova 
 Gary Epstein 
 Craig Franz 
 William Sousie 
22nd Ray Miles 
 John Soper 
23rd Robert Gravel 
24th James Lester, Jr. 
25th Randy Wood 
26th Kendall Bemis 
28th Joel Deragon 
29th Rickey Bessette 
 Joseph Dingle 
 Paul Langdon 
 Darrel Lavoie 
 Richard Menke 
30th James Gwinn 
 Michael O’Keefe 
 Gerald Race 
 Bruce Russell 
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From the Exalted Ruler  June Birthdays 

Dear Members, 

     I attended the 100th Annual Convention of the New York State 

Elks Association and Spring Meeting of New York Elks Major 

Projects, Inc. at the Hotel Albany Thursday through Sunday, May 17

-20, 2012. After the Opening Business Session there were several 

workshops to attend over the weekend. The workshops included the 

Government Relations, Business Practices, National Veterans 

Service, Drug Awareness, Elks National Foundation, 

Americanism—Flag Day, Youth Activities/Soccer, Empire Elk/P.R./

Internet/Website Membership/Membership Retention, Scholarships: 

Academic and Emergency Grants, Secretaries and Treasurer, 

Accident Prevention/Risk Management, Major Projects and Lodge Activities/Community 

Activities. It was a very good learning experience. 

     ATTENTION GOLFERS: It is time for golf tournaments. First on Saturday, August 11th, The 

Elks District Golf Tournament 2nd Year will again be held at Emerall Green in Gouverneur, 

New York. It will be a 9 a.m. Shotgun Start with a 4-man Captain & Crew teams. The $240.00 

per team fee includes dinner at the lodge and awards. Contact any Post District Deputy for 

registration.  

     On August 15 (Wednesday) the Malone 1303 Lodge will host a golf tournament at the 

Malone Golf Club with a 1:30 Shotgun Start. There will be a dinner at the Malone Elks Lodge 

after the tournament. The Golf tournament will take place on the West Course of the Golf Club. 

For information and to register, call the Elks, 483-2971. 

     A third tournament will be held on August 18 at the Highland Greens Golf Course at 1055 

State Highway 11B, Brushton, NY. This is sponsored by Community Partner and event to benefit 

the ALS Association. There will be an 8:30 registration, 9 a.m. tee off with 4 Person Best Ball 

Shotgun Start. $280 per team includes golf, cart and a chicken barbecue. Call 518-529-0563 for 

information. 

     News from our lodge includes the Ladies of the Elks have purchased a chairlift for our 

stairway that leads to our ritual lode room which is also where we have many weddings, 

receptions, banquets and other functions. This is a great assistance to our members who have 

difficulty in climbing stairs. 

     On Thursday at 3 p.m., June 14, we will have Flag Day. This will be conducted by Past 

Exalted Ruler Dick Murphy. We do need volunteers for our Thursday Member Night. We also 

need some one to fill the vacant Lecturing Chair. Our dinners are doing well. Our Tuesday Wing 

Night, Wednesday Mexican Night and Thursday Member Night have been popular with Elk 

members. Our Friday and Saturday evening dinners under the direction of our Club Steward, 

Angie Warner are excellent. Remember Wednesday Night we have our Queen of Hearts and we 

have our raffle tickets on sale every day. On May 21 we had 5 new members join our lodge. We 

expect more candidates this month. Our National Foundation Grant will be given to four charity 

groups, American Cancer Relay for Life, Hospice of the North Country, Make-A-Wish 

Foundation and ALS Raising Hope. June should be a good month. I hope to see you soon at our 

lodge. 

         Yours Fraternally, 

         Ken Nephew, Exalted Ruler 
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     Craig Franz, PER Dave Bilow 

     Larry Hopkinson 

          Winner of the Lottery Tree, Maryanne 

Duso, donated the money portion of her 

winnings back to the Ladies Auxiliary. Thank 

You, Maryanne. 

     We are raffling two beautiful Adirondack 

style rockers with table and bucket of wine. 

These items have been handcrafted especially 

for us by Luther Davis and we appreciate his 

generosity. Please stop by the Lodge to admire 

them and purchase a ticket from either the bar or 

the ladies selling them there. Drawing will be 

July 20th. 

     For June 6th dinner meeting Angie will 

provide a menu of spinach stuffed chicken with 

her special sauce. Chris Fountain of Enchanted 

Florist will give a presentation. Please make 

Ladies of the Elks #1303  

your reservations before June 4th by calling 

Michelle Marlow at 358-1969 or Carol 

Robinson at 483-7987. 

2nd Melissa Brown 
 Gail Larche 
 
4th Cindy Soper 
 
5th Corinne Fitzpatrick 
 Patti Supernault 
 
6th Marie Brown 
 Donna Jock 
 Angela Tatro 
 
10th Mimi Yando 
 
15th Jeanne Leclerc 
 

17th Theresa Bashaw 
 Rita Kennedy 
 Marie Marshall 
 
22nd Vesta Mason 
 
24th Sandra Daffler 
 
25th Tricia Childs 
 Lorraine McCabe 
 
26th Mary Ellen Abbott 
 
27th Linsey Chapman 
 Deanna Schickel 
 
30th Julie Franz 

Ladies of the Elks  
June Birthday’s  



1303 Update International Border  

Company 
 

Your Footwear and Apparel  

Headquarters of the North 
 

483-5331 

 

Complete Line of Home Furnishings 

47 East Main St., Malone, NY 

(518) 483-0114 
www.flemingsfinefurniture.com 

June  Dining Hours 5 to 9 -  Reservations 483-2971  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     

 

 

1 
Petit Surf 

& Turf 

 

 

2 
Closed 

For Dining 

 

3 
 

4 

Lodge 

Meeting 

7:30 P.M. 

 

 

5 

Wing 

Night 

6 
Mexican 

Night  

5-8PM 

Queen of 

Hearts 

7 

Member’s 

Night 

 

A. Durant 

P. Barber 

8 
Pork 

Tenderloin 

with 

Mustard 

Cream 

Sauce 

9 
Closed 

For Dining 

10 
 

11 

 
12 

Wing 

Night 

13 
 

Mexican 

Night  

5-8PM 

Queen of 

Hearts 

14 

Member’s 

Night 

J. Egan 

P. Mathews 

 

Flag Day 

Ceremony  

3 PM 

15 

Fried 

Trout 
 

 

16 
Closed 

For Dining 

17 
 

 

18 

 

Lodge  

Meeting 

7:30 PM 

 

19 

Wing 

Night 

20 

Mexican 

Night  

5-8PM 

Queen of 

Hearts 

21 
 

Member’s 

Night 

 

R. Reyome 

D. Brooks 

22 
Shrimp, 

Broccoli, Sun

-dried tomato 

w/ lemon 

butter herb 

sauce over 

bowtie pasta 

23 
Closed 

For Dining 

24 

 

25 

 

26 
Wing 

Night 

27 
Mexican 

Night  

5-8PM 

Queen of 

Hearts 

28 
Member’s 

Night 

 

B. Brown 

B. Brown 

29 
BBQ  

Pork 

Riblet 

with a 

Chicken 

Thigh 

30 
Dining Closed 

Graveside 

Memorial 

10 AM 

Vice President 

William  

Almon 

Wheeler 

Dragon Benware Crowley & Co 
Certified Public Accountants 

Diversify Your Ideas 
Accounting Services - Financial Planning & Investment 
Services - Consulting Services - Auditing - Corporate 

Investment Seminars - Mergers & Acquisitions - Capital 
Ventures - Import/Export Financial Services - Corporate 

Start Up - International Set up 

31 Elm Street, PO Box 189          518-483-1630 
Malone, NY12953                 Fax) 518-483-7402                              

The 

JUG 
S T O R E  

Wines & Liquors 

483-0894 

483-6230 

 

North Country Realty 
Commercial, Residential, Farms 

 

Daniel E. Clark - Broker 
Edward Legacy - Broker 

3415 State Rte. 11, Malone, NY 

483-0800 

Bruso-Desnoyers 

Funeral Service, Inc. 
568 East Main St., Malone, NY 

Cappiello-McKenzie & 

Cosgrove Funeral Home 
Fort Covington, NY 

483-3230 

 

Frederick’s Bikes, 
Kayaks & Storage 

 
 

5235 State Rt. 37, Malone, NY 12953 

481-5833 

 

HUGHES, STEWART & RACE, P.C. 
Attorneys at Law 

 

Bryan J. Hughes, Esq. 

Brian S. Stewart, Esq. 

Nathan N. Race, Esq. 
 

 P.O. Box 788                 Malone, New York 

 31 Elm Street                      (518) 483-4330 

 Industrial Press 
Letterhead  • Envelopes • Brochures 

Business Cards • Raffle Tickets 

And Much More 

 

For Your Printing Needs Call 

483-5880 

COMMUNITY BANK, N.A. 

6 Elm St., Malone, NY 12963-0229 
Office: (518) 483-3400 
Fax: (518) 483-1150 

www.communitybankna.com 

The Sherwin-Williams Company 
West Main Street Road 

Malone, NY 12953 
 

(518) 483-2271Fax: (518) 481-5415 

 

  Computer Support & Training  
                              CST Group Inc 

566 East Main St. 
Malone, NY  12953 

 
 518-483-4100 *  877-954-4100 

“making computers make sense” 
www.cstsupport.com 

support@cstsupport.com 

MALONE OFFICE PRODUCTS INC 
WEBSITE: www.maloneofficeproducts.com 

EMAIL: sales@maloneofficeproducts.com 

333 W. Main St., Malone, NY 12953 
 

(518) 483-6600—1-800-894-6626 

FAX: 518-483-1898 

Tel: (518) 483-1880   800-469-1880 

258 East Main Street 

Malone, NY 12953 

483-5500 

270 Elm Street, Malone 

483-5140 

483-FUEL 

Yando’s 

Big M 
Locally Owned 

Owner Always in Store 
619 East Main St., by Fairgrounds 

483-4371 

 

Malone Alignment and 

Brake Center 
 

Front End Repair • Cars • Trucks & 

Heavy Truck Alignment 
 

9 Clark Street • Malone, NY 

(518) 483-1160 

BILL CARROLL 

Replacement Windows 

Siding & Insulation  
 

AMERICAN SIDING 
 

483-5540 

“Our Business is Customer Satisfaction” 

Propane  - Fuel Oil – Kerosene – Diesel Fuel – 
24 Hour Emergency Service 

688 E. Main Street Malone NY 

Ph. (518) 483-2710 or (518) 483-0460 
Toll Free  1-888-836-7806 
www.suburbanpropane.com 

483-9817 598 E. Main St. 

 

The Park 

Street Inn 
A Gracious Victorian 

Bed & Breakfast 

Advertise HERE! 
 

 

Call the Secretary for 

more 

information! 

Hosts: Susan & Richard Walczak 

16 Park St., Malone, NY 

518.483.9346 

ParkStreetInn@twcny.rr.com 

From the Secretary 
     As of this bulletin we have 109 delinquent members. Please 

pay your dues promptly as they were due April 1, 2012. 

     May 21, 2012 we had five new members initiated into the 

lodge, John Aufdengarten sponsored by Leonardo Dishman, 

Ronald LaRocque sponsored by Larry Hopkinson, John Mullen 

and Patrick Lawrence sponsored by Richard Murphy, and 

Ronald Bilow sponsored by Dave Bilow. 

     Andrea Dumas, Darren Dumas, Anson Rhodes and David 

Hayes were read on the floor as new applicants. 

     I attended the District Deputy Clinic in Massena on April 

29, 2012. It was very informative and I met a lot of officers and 

trustees from other Elks Lodges. I have to thank Dave Giver, 

Secretary of the Lowville Elks Lodge for all the help he gave 

me on the Elks computer program. 

     Our thoughts and prayers go to Bryan Boyer and his family 

on the death of his daughter. 

     Raffle tickets are due in by June 9th, which is the night of 

the drawing. 

     We will be having our Flag Day Ceremony on June 14, 

2012 at 3:00 PM. I have never attended one of these, but I have 

heard it is very beautiful. Won’t you consider attending? 

     The Elks Newsletter is updated and available on line at 

www.maloneelks.com. There are other links also available that 

you can click on to find out more information about the lodge. 

Starting immediately, current members of the Elks can send 

membership invitations to friends and family via the elks.org 

website. Invitees can then “click through” to submit their 

application online, and secretaries can then import the 

application into the Chicago Lodge Membership System 

(CLMS) with the simple click of a button. This streamlined 

application process will enable members to invite worthy 

candidates to join any lodge in the country, and will 

significantly reduce the delays and inconvenience associated 

with hardcopy applications. 

     Anna Dievendorf won a NYS Elks Association ENF 

Allocated Scholarship in the amount of $1,000. Congratulations 

Anna. 

     5K Walk/Run for Dee LePage’s grandson, Drake James 

Gratton will be held on June 3, 2012. Please call 518-353-1015 

for a registration form and more information. Kids can’t fight 

cancer alone. 

     We are always looking for new members and volunteers! 

Won’t you consider helping out the Lodge from time to time. 

We always see the same ones volunteering their time and it 

would be great to see new faces! 

 

     Cheryl Douglas, Secretary 

  

From the House Committee 
Dear Members, 

     May was a very busy time for the club.   Cinco de Mayo 

and the Kentucky Derby were on May 5th (obviously); we 

had a very large crowd that enjoyed all the festivities.   I 

would like to thank all the members and their guests; that 

choose to use the club on such a nice day.  I would also 

thank the staff, without their help and hard work the event 

wouldn’t have been such a success. 

     Mother’s Day was the next big event, with 108 members 

being served; the event was held upstairs, which was a very 

nice change.  Chef Angie and her staff performed flawlessly, 

with an exceptional buffet of Prime Rib, Seafood Lasagna, 

Shrimp tower and so much more.  The grande finale was of 

course the dessert table, thank you ladies of the 1303 and 

Chef Angie, you all out did yourselves. 

     We have 5 new members this month, I encourage all of 

you to use the club, attend meetings and get involved on the 

many committees we have available to you.  I look forward 

to seeing you at the club.  If you see our new members 

please say hello. 

     During the month of May we also implemented Family 

Spaghetti Thursday, Spaghetti, 2 meatballs, salad, garlic 

rolls and dessert for $8.00 and all you can eat for $10.00.   I 

am glad to report that participation has been good, we have 

seen an  increase every week.  If you have not tried Angie’s 

homemade meatballs, come on down, they are delicious.   

Thank you to the members who have come down on 

Thursday for spaghetti.   I look forward to hear any feedback 

good or bad on Thursday night dinners. 

     We are coming into the prime of summer, which means 

wedding season!   The club is going to very busy this 

summer, we have 8 weddings going on.  We have not had 

this many weddings in past couple years.  I cannot stress 

enough the value of these weddings to the club.  The 

obvious one is the added income to the lodge’s bottom line. 

If we perform well and we will, it is the best way to book 

next year’s wedding season. This being said, Please check 

the Calendar for Saturdays, to see if Dinner service is 

available.   If you would like to volunteer on some Saturday 

during wedding season let Angie know; your help is 

appreciated and welcomed. 

     I wish everybody a safe and happy summer!!! 

 

    Patrick Barber 

    House Committee Chair  
 

 

To accomplish great things we must 
first dream, then visualize, then plan... 

believe... act!             
    Alfred A. Montapert 

Flag Day Ceremony, June 14th - 3 PM 

Graveside Memorial, Saturday, June 30th -10 AM 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 


